
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:    March 1, 2021     
 
To:    Priests    
 
From:   Monsignor James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of 

Priests 
      
Re:    2021 Convocation of Priests cancelled  
 

           
 
Plans for the April 26-29 Convocation of Priests were discussed at the 
Wednesday, February 24, meeting of the Council of Priests. Obviously, there 
remains a great deal of concern about the safety of meetings during the current 
pandemic. Having heard from the council, Archbishop Hartmayer has decided 
to cancel the 2021 Convocation of Priests. 
 
Further plans will be communicated as they materialize. 
 
 


